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This document was generated in response to FCC Correspondence # 34608, a request for additional 
technical information by Steven Dayhoff (FCC) in regards to the FCC approval of the UNDP-1.  The 
information included in related to the specific topics discussed in the following email received by Lin 
Lu on Jan. 10, 2008: 
 

 
------------------- 
Question #1: Submit the antenna design guidelines and request permanent 
confidentiality on this document.  
 
Qualcomm: The requested document of antenna design guidelines (80-H2929-1) was 
submitted on Dec 21 2007 via FCC OET E-filing web site “Add Attachments” alone with 
response to the Info Request #34561. The updated confidentiality request letter which 
covers the confidentiality request on additional documents (including the antenna design 
guidelines) was also submitted on Dec 21 2007. The OET Exhibits Summary List 
attached below shows both requested documents were successfully uploaded in FCC E-
filing database. Please let me know if the info needs to be re-submitted. 
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